

Mulgoa Public School

Friendship, Love, Learning

1189-1193 Mulgoa Rd, Mulgoa, NSW 2745

Phone: 4773 8229

Email: mulgoa-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Choir 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our Choir shirts for our performance are here! These will go out to students closer to the dress rehearsal and once full payment has been made.

Cost: \$20

What to wear: Choir T-shirt (NO long sleeve shirts underneath)

Bottom half ALL BLACK - shoes, socks, leggings, pants, stockings with skirt.

All choir members are required to wear this for the rehearsal and performance.

Please return the permission note with payment by <u>Thursday 7th August 2025</u> (Week 3, Term 3) to your classroom teacher in a clearly marked envelope.

I thank you in advance for your support and look forward to our choir performing for you in the near future.

Thank you, Mrs Norton

Choir T-Shirt 2025

Please return by Thursday 7th August (Week 3, Term 3).

Student name:	Class:
Please find payment for choir shirt	
\square I enclose \$20.00 per student	
□ Online payment	□ Please use fees in advance (Credit)
Signed:	Date: